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11th May 2022

Dear Rector Barbara Marcinkowska

In honor and celebration of the Maria Grzegorzewska University Centenaty, we hope you
will accept the enclosed gift. We offer you this present as a small token of our appreciation

for hosting our Assistant Professor Mojca Lipec Stopar.

We believe this artwork will brighten your university and make your celebration special

and joyous.

We hope that the two Universities will continue to collaborate in establishing partnerships
among students and statf by undertaking collaborative research and Bachelor/Master
studies, promoting plurilingual and intercultural experiences and exchanging good

teaching practice.

We wish that your centenary is a time to celebrate your place, your people and your vision.

Dr. Janez Vogrinc
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Dean of The Faculty of Education, University of 1jubljana




